
315-342-3404

February 4,  2023

Dear Esteemed Martial Arts Practitioner,

We are thrilled to extend a special invitation to you for Henri-Oh's 31st Annual North American 
Kyokushin Organization (NAKO) Summer Institute. This prestigious event is scheduled from Thursday, 
July 11, 2024, to Sunday, July 14, 2024. Your exceptional skills and dedication to martial arts have earned 
you a place of honor among our distinguished attendees.

Last year, we celebrated our 30th anniversary with great fanfare, and this year promises to be even more 
exceptional. We are committed to offering a diverse and enriching experience, encompassing advanced 
training opportunities, and fostering a strong sense of community among practitioners. This gathering is 
a unique platform for learning, sharing, and networking within the martial arts world.

We are particularly excited to announce the participation of our special guests: Roony Boye from 
Aruba, Shihan René Clémençon from Switzerland, Shihan Sensei Cirli Bächli from 
Switzerland, and Sensei Edward Chober from Poland., Dr. Francis Frans from Curaçao. We 
anxiously await welcoming them. Their presence, along with our renowned NAKO instructors 
in North America, guarantees a dynamic and comprehensive training experience for all 
participants.

We will continue to update you as more international guests confirm their attendance. This growing list 
of participants underscores the global appeal and significance of our summer institute.

For those aiming to achieve the black belt first degree or higher, please remember to complete your 
grading application promptly. This step is crucial for your progression and recognition at the institute.

Enclosed with this letter, you will find an attachment providing general information about the camp. We 
encourage you to review it for details regarding the schedule, accommodations, and other logistical 
aspects.

Should you require any further information or clarification, please do not hesitate to reach out to Kaicho 
Charles Burger at 315-591-3255 or Sensei Susan at 514-506-9589 (also available on WhatsApp).

We eagerly anticipate your participation in what promises to be an unforgettable gathering of martial 
arts enthusiasts and professionals. Your presence will significantly contribute to the success and 
vibrancy of our institute.

Warm Regards,

Henri-Oh
Kancho, North American Kyokushin Organization


	Blank Page
	Blank Page



